
Mrs Nester’s Home Learning Weekly Challenge: 30th March 2020 

Can you guess what the challenge is for this week? Some of you may have heard that families are being 
encouraged to put rainbows up in their houses. The children who have been coming into school made a 
rainbow and you might see it on the school gate if you go out for a walk/bike ride with your family.  

 

 
1. Can you make a rainbow? Use any craft 
materials that you have. Pens and paper, stickers, 
paint, tissue paper, card, recycled boxes, old 
wrapping paper etc.  
 

    

 

 

 
2. Do you know the song ‘I can sing a rainbow’? Can 
you learn it and perform it to your family? Can you 
make some musical instruments to accompany the 
song? Use kitchen pans, wooden spoons and 
recycled materials that you can turn into drums or 
shakers 
 

 

 
3. Can you try to make a rainbow using a bubble 
like mixture? While the sun is shining take some 
bubble mixture outside and see what you can 
do.  
 

 

 

 

 
4. Can you find out some information about how 
rainbows are made? 
 
 

 

5. Can you write a list of things that you might hope to find at the end of a rainbow? Rainbows are what 
we see at the end of a storm, we look forward to sharing a rainbow with all of you when this storm has 
passed and we are all together again. Remember to email anything that you do into the office so we can 
select things for the school newsletter. Have fun and keep learning, from Mrs. Nester x 

 

 

 

 

    


